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Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 
 

A wonderful effort from our 2024 Debutantes and their partners last Friday 
night at the SS&A club! Each of our Debutants and their partners looked    

absolutely stunning and showed off the amazing dance skills that they had 
been practicing throughout the first semester, they put on a brilliant show 

and we are so proud of all of our students. A huge thank you to the families 
of students involved for their commitment to Deb training and preparations 
on the night and another huge thank you to our Deb committee who have 
worked with students since the beginning of the year and been involved in  
preparations behind the scenes to plan and deliver an outstanding event! 

 
Today we acknowledge National day of Action Against Bullying & Violence 

and we celebrate our Be Safe awards at our Whole school Assembly        
this afternoon.  

 
We are ready and excited to celebrate Book Week next week & anticipate a 

wonderful parade on Wednesday morning at 9.30.  

We hope to see you there! 

 
Nicole Ledger 

 
Assistant Principal (Teaching & Learning) - Belvoir Special 
School 
A: 54 Gayview Drive, Wodonga West VIC 3690 
P: (02) 6059 8987  
E: Nicole.ledger@education.vic.gov.au 
 
 

 

2024 DATES TO  
REMEMBER 

 
Book Week Parade 

Wednesday 21st August 
 

Finance Meeting 
Friday 6th September 

 
School Council Meeting 

Wednesday 11th September 
 
 

BUS PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813 Friday 30th August, 
2024 

Wednesday 21st August 

mailto:Nicole.ledger@education.vic.gov.au


 
 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 

WEDNESDAY 21ST AUGUST 

All  family's welcome  

TIME: 9.30am 



 



 



 

 

Debutante Ball  



Debutante Ball  



Debutante Ball  



ROOM 16 NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amy, Katrina, Heidi 

Staff in room 16 are so proud of our students and all the wonderful goals they are achieving.  
 

During changes and challenges, room 16 students have remained focused on learning, trying 
new things, having a go in specialist classes, encouraging one another and practicing using     

regulation tools to stay safe and happy at school.  
 

In room 16 we are enjoying outings and our new subject “food tech” for semester 2. 
Keep up the great work team!  



Room 22 News 

Speaking of which leads us to the next exiting activity which the room 22 team have 
been working, which are of course the magnificent Sunflower pots and plants that have 
been carefully painted and planted as part of our studies of measurement in numeracy. 

This week as part of this project the room 22 team where over the moon with              
excitement after finding out seeds have turned into seedlings.  

We look forward to experiencing everything that term three has installed. 
From the room 22 team. 

The room 22 team is off to a wonderful start to term 3, where together we have been focusing on furthering our social 
and life skills with an emphasis on hands on learning. Students in room 22 have been hard at work preparing the Belvoir 
Garden beds and planting them with a number of variety of vegetables to share across the Belvoir school community. 

We look forward as a team to see the fruits of our success as we continue into the warmer months of the year.  
 



ROOM 6 NEWS 

Tonia – Sian – Imogen - Brittany 

Our term topic this semester is all about the farm. The class have enjoyed learning about  
crops and dif ferent animals and dancing along to DJ Ralphs Old Macdonald.  

 In literacy we are focusing on sentence structure and letter formation.     
  We started the term of f with focusing on data collection in numeracy.     

 The students created a classroom picture graph based on the medal tally from the           
Olympics and have just start addition and subtraction.  

This semester students in room 6 have been participating in swimming  
lessons and have been loving it.  

We sadly said goodbye to Brittany and welcomed Imogen into the classroom.   



 

This term, Room 12 have been working on their writing skills by creating their own books. Inspired by the  

 ‘That’s Not My…’ series, students have utilized Book Creator to produce three unique books so far. 

 In Numeracy, students have been exploring 2D ,3D shapes and symmetry. 

Last week, the Green Pod students went on their first outing of Term 3 to the Land, Water, Country exhibition at 

Hyphen Library. This exhibition featured works from the North East Water First Nations Art Prize,   

 offering students a reflection on local Aboriginal identity. They were inspired by the remarkable talent of 

First Nations artists from the North East and Border region. 

Kitty, Racheal, Gail 

ROOM 12 NEWS 








